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The Central Valley Flood Protection Board (CVFPB) is holding a series of public outreach hearings this 
April to gather comments from stakeholders and the public to suggest focus points for the CVFPB’s 
review of the Central Valley Flood Protection Plan (CVFPP).  
 
These public outreach hearings are scheduled as follows:  
  
   
 Thursday, April 5th – Resources Building Auditorium, 1419 Ninth Street, Sacramento - 9 a.m. to 

5 p.m. (the portion of the meeting for comment to the draft Programmatic EIR begins at 2 p.m.)   
 

 Friday, April 6th – Yuba County Government Center, Board of Supervisors Chambers, 915  8th 
Street, Marysville – 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

 
 Monday, April 9th – Robert J. Cabral Agricultural Center,  2101 East Earhart Ave.,  Assembly 

Room #1, Stockton – 1 p.m. to 9 p.m. 
 
 Wednesday, April 11th – Yolo County Board of Supervisors Chambers, 625 Court Street, Room 

206, Woodland – 1 p.m. to 9 p.m.  
  
 

 
Related Links: 

 
Draft Central Valley Flood Protection Plan 
For the latest version of the Draft Central Valley Flood Protection Plan and all supporting documents and 
attachments please use the following link: http://www.water.ca.gov/cvfmp/documents.cfm . 
 
Central Valley Flood Protection Board information page on the draft CVFPP 
This site (http://cvfpb.ca.gov/CVFPP) provides more information on the CVFPP including access to public 
comments received and dates of upcoming meetings on the CVFPP.   
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